
Town Board 

Town of Barre 

Public Hearing/2022 Budget 

 

 

November 3, 2021 

 

 

Present: Supervisor Sean Pogue 

   Councilman Lynn Hill 

   Councilman Thomas McCabe,  by phone 

Councilman Kerri Richardson 

   Councilman Margaret Swan,  by phone 

 

Others present: Maureen Beach, Town Clerk; Lee Preston, Bookkeeper, 

Gary Palmer. 

  

 

 Supervisor Pogue called the public hearing to order at 5:07pm.  

 

 

 Supervisor Pogue read the legal notice that was submitted to the paper. 

 

 

 Supervisor Pogue discussed the reason for the meeting, to discuss the         

proposed budget for 2022. He went over the line items that were discussed at 

the Special Board Meeting on October 27, 2021. All board members discussed 

changes that were made from the tentative budget.  

 

 

 Gary Palmer asked questions regarding some of the line items. 

 

 

 Supervisor Pogue called Shelby from EFPR to answer some questions. 

 

 

Lynn Hill made a motion to close the Public Hearing, seconded by 

Kerri Richardson. Vote 5-0, passed.  

 

 

 Public Hearing was closed at 6:02pm. 

 

 

   Respectfully submitted, 

   

 

 

 Maureen Beach  


